
   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ajax Public Library Planning for the Future 
 
18 January 2023—Ajax Public Library is beginning the new year by planning for the 
future with a new Strategic Master Plan.  
 
Strategic Master Plans are important documents that inform the vision of an 
organization for the coming years. Ajax Public Library is seeking the input of our 
community for a Strategic Master Plan that will span the next five years, and help shape 
Library spaces, programs, services, and experiences.  
 
“The Town of Ajax has grown and changed significantly since the previous Strategic 
Plan was written in 2010,” says Sarah Vaisler, Chief Librarian & Executive Officer. “Our 
plan needs to consider the changes we’ve seen in our community, how people interact 
with technology, and the needs of our residents today and in the future.”  
 
Whether you’re a regular Library customer or have not visited for a while, we encourage 
everyone to share feedback on the Library’s Strategic Master Plan by completing our 
online survey, visiting a public information session, or submitting written comments. 
 
Public Information Sessions will be hosted at each Library location between January 23 
and 24, 2023. Find the date and time for each location on the Library website.   
 
The community survey will be available online and in Library branches beginning 
Monday, January 23, 2023. 
 
Learn more about the Library Strategic Master Plan, the process, and ways to provide 
input on the Library’s website: www.ajaxlibrary.ca/masterplan.  
 
More information about current Library services can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca. For updates, be sure to follow the Library on Facebook, Twitter, or 
Instagram. 
 

-END- 
 
Contact: 
Kiley Percy 
Coordinator of Marketing and Communications 
905-683-4000 ext. 8819 
kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca  

http://www.ajaxlibrary.ca/masterplan
https://www.ajaxlibrary.ca/?q=node/1783
mailto:kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca

